[image: ][image: ]
[bookmark: _Hlk18438583][image: Image result for roby park primary school]Roby Park Primary School

Y5 Art Exhibition Celebration Afternoon
Friday 10th February 2023

“Very interesting. I really enjoyed being involved.”

“A great effort has been done to improve the children’s creativity.”

“Fantastic work by all of the children.”

“It was great seeing my son’s artwork and what they have been up to. Thank you.”

“Excellent art by all of the class, very impressive.”

“It was nice to see what my sons have been doing in Art and not just drawing but using different media for Art.”

“Amazing!”

“Very good artwork on display.”

“It was lovely to see all of the children’s artwork. There are definitely some budding artists in the class – well done to all.”

“It was great seeing all of the creativity and handwork from the children.”

“Very good.”

“We all really enjoyed the opportunity to join in with today’s session. I had a really good time!”

“It was mesmerising! It was fab to see my daughter’s artwork.”

“I have really enjoyed coming in to see my daughter’s artwork. All of their work on display was fab!”

“It is unbelievable what the children have achieved! It was brilliant!”

“It was great to see what the children have been learning and creating in Art.”

“All the children’s artwork is fabulous. Well done Roby Park!”
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